Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

MILNE - In loving memory of our dear father, James Robert Arnold Milne, a memorial service will be held at the Huntingdon United Church on July 6, 2007 at 2 p.m.

OZOLIN, Timothy - Suddenly passed away in Pembroke, Ontario on June 28th 2007 Mr. Timothy Ozolin aged 47 years from Huntingdon. Son of Laymon and the late Biruta Ozolin, Beloved husband of Stephanic Beckett. He leaves to mourn his two sons Mathew and Kyle, his brother Martin, his nieces Evita and Samantha and many relatives and friends. In lieu of flowers, donations to the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown would be appreciated by the family. Visitations will be held Saturday July 7th from 11 a.m. at Rodrigue Montpetit et Fils Inc., 170 Chateauguay St., Huntingdon. Funeral service will be held Saturday July 7th at 2 p.m. at the Huntingon United Church.

RICHER, Ruby (née Deschambault) -Passed away in Huntingdon on June 30th 2007 Mrs. Ruby Richer née Deschambault aged 74 years. Beloved wife of Walter Richer. She leaves to mourn her children Jane (Jean Legault), Mary (Luc Miner), Gerald (Elizabeth Jacobs), Rachel (Ambrose Dyck), Geraldine (John Castell) and Gabriel, many grandchildren and great grandchildren, many brothers, sisters relatives and friends. Visitations were held at the Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Funeral Home, Chateauguay St., in Huntingdon on Tuesday July 3rd from 2 to 4 and 7 to 9 p.m.and will be held Wednesday July 4th from 10 a.m. A funeral service will take place on Wednesday July 4th at 11 a.m. in the Chapel of Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Funeral Home, Burial at Ste-Agnes-de-Dundee cemetery. Donations to Canadian Cancer Society would be appreciated by the family.

CARD OF THANKS

We wish to thank everyone who joined us in the celebrations for our 45th Wedding Anniversary and our birthdays. It was wonderful to see so many relatives and friends who came for the grand party. Special thanks to our family for the excellent organization, Thanks for the eards and all the good wishes. Your thoughtfulness has really touched our hearts.

Sincerely, David & Dorothy Coffey

The family of the late Alton (Pete) Barrington would like to thank everyone who expressed their sympathy during our time of loss. The food, flowers and cards were greatly appreciated. A special thank-you to everyone who participated in the service. Please accept this as a personal thank-you.

Helen and family

The family of Gavin Stairs would like to thank the doctors, nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for their excellent care over many years. Mostly recently, Drs. Brissette and Ste. Marie for their widsom, patience and compassion. Our deep gratitude also to Alayne Simard and Lynn Hebert of the Hemmingford Ambulance Service, and Francine Richer of the CLSC St. Remi, for the professional performance of their duties. We would also like to thank the community of Hemmingford and all friends throughout the Valley for their many gifts of food, cards, expressions of sympathy, and for turning out in great numbers to attend the memorial service for Gavin on June 12. As a family we consider ourselves blessed to belong to such a wonderful community. Thank-you!

Sidsel, Andrew, Natasha, Simeon and James Stairs

The family of the late Florence Godin wish to express their sincere gratitude and appreciation to Luke Vanderkamp, the choir and ladies of St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church, to relatives and friends for their support given to us at the time of her death, for flowers, cards and donations give in her memory. Special thanks to the staff of the Huntingdon County Hospital, to Drs. Lemieux and Hebert for the care she was given.

Gail Pearce, Bryan & Janice, Scott & Kristine